
New  Bedford’s  Hathaway
Elementary School bakes bread
for the homeless this holiday
season
“Did  you  see  what  Hathaway  Elementary  is  up  to?  This  is
something positive to share about New Bedford Public Schools!!
Thanks to King Arthur flour our fifth grade students have
partnered with the United way to bake bread for the homeless
this holiday season. Happy Holidays! Teachers are Mrs. Melissa
Morin and Miss Denielle Sylvia.”
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